## Nelson School District

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL HUME SCHOOL

NELSON, B. C., May 30, 1977.

Mr. Doug Leighton, R.R. #3, Nelson, B.C.

Dear Mr. Leighton:

Thanks for the tour through the swamp.

Even though most of us had to hang up our sneakers in the night and squeeze the water out of our socks, we still had fun. We didn't think it was going to be fun, but felt as if we knew you in the first five minutes. Even though all of us giggled when you were talking about the dragonfly larva and the main differences most of us thought it was interesting. It was a fun time and if you go next year, I'm sure those groups will be as entertained as we were.

Sincerely,
The grade sevens
of Hume School.